
 

  

  
 
 

 
Friday 14 July 2023 

 
Dear Parents/carer 
 
Annual Reports 
 
Your child/ren’s annual report will be emailed to you today. 
 
Nursery  Annual Report 
 
Reception Annual Report and a report on their achievement against the Early 

Learning Goals 
 
Year 1 Annual Report, Phonics letter and their Yr 1 Phonics Screening results 
 
Year 2 Annual Report which states teacher assessment for KS1 SAT’s and 

national comparative data report 
 
Year 3 Annual Report 
 
Year 4 Annual Report and a report on your child’s DfE Multiplication Check 

results 
 
Year 5  Annual Report 
 
Year 6  Annual Report, your child’s KS2 SAT’s results and a national 

comparative data report  
 
 
Please can I remind you that when we report attendance figures, we have to report 
the number of sessions a child has been absent from. Each day is divided into two 
sessions, so the absence figure may look higher than you expected.  For example 8 
absences is 4 days.  
 
We hope you enjoy reading the annual report and, as always, appreciate your 
feedback on the reply slips. Please complete and email these via 
admin@greenway.herts.sch.uk to the school office by Thursday 20July. 
 
Regards 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
Head Teacher 
 

 
     


